
 

 
 
 
 
           
31/01/2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,         

 

We are excited to welcome back our students and start the school year in a calm and safe 

manner tomorrow. Below we have outlined the operations for tomorrow only regarding drop 

off and pick-up until students and parents are familiar with their 2022 class. 

 

Start Times 

 

Tomorrow we ask that you adhere to the following start times, if possible, to allow for a 

smooth transition into class. Normal supervision will be provided as usual from 8.40. Parents 

are only asked to make one drop off that being at the time for your eldest child. All students 

will continue entering the school in the morning using Gate A, which is the front southern 

gate with the driveway adjacent to parent car drop off zone. The following staggered start 

times apply for tomorrow only. 

 

9.00am – Year 6 

9.15am – Year 5 

9.30am – Year 4 

9.45am – Year 3 

10.00am – Year 2 

10.15am – Year 1 

 

Finish Times and Gates 

 

In the afternoon grades will depart from assigned gates as follow: 
 

2.50pm    Gate A- Year 5  

                             Gate D- Year 6 
 

3pm   Gate A: Year 3 

   Gate D: Year 4 
 

3.10pm  Gate A: Year 1 

   Gate D: Year 2 

 

GATE A: Front Southern Gate with Driveway adjacent to parent car drop off zone 

 

GATE D: Back Gate 

 

All siblings will be collected by the eldest child in your family and depart the school from 

their assigned gate and time. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents are asked to stay in their cars where possible and are reminded not to approach staff 

members at gates. Any information for class teachers or the school should be phoned into the 

office on 47301201. 

 

Further information will be circulated tomorrow with new staggered times and departure 

gates, which will commence on Wednesday.  

 

Thanks, as always for all your support and understanding throughout this time. 

 

Shanan Wood         Adam Wynn 

Assistant Principal       Principal 

 


